
From:
To:
Subject: Re: Town of Newmarket - Newmarket Environmental Advisory Committee
Date: October-05-15 10:50:37 PM

Hello Chrisanna;

While I am honoured to have been selected for the committee I have recently moved and
 traveling to Newmarket is no longer an option for me. As a result I will have to resign from
 the committee.

All the best,

Crystal Lamont

On Oct 5, 2015 3:51 PM, "Finnerty, Chrisanne" <cfinnerty@newmarket.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon,

First and foremost, I am pleased to inform you that Council, at its meeting held on  
September 14, 2015, adopted a By-law to appoint you as a member of the Town of  
Newmarket’s Environmental Advisory Committee (NEAC).  On behalf of the  
administration, welcome!  Please note that you will receive a letter formally advising you of  
this appointment in the upcoming weeks.

For your information, the first meeting of NEAC will be held on Wednesday, October 21,  
2015 at 6:30 p.m. at the Town of Newmarket Municipal Offices, 395 Mulock Drive in  
Council Chambers.  The agenda for this meeting will be distributed in the upcoming  week.  
In addition, this meeting will include an orientation session that will provide new  and 
returning NEAC members with fundamental information related to the role of NEAC  and an 
overview of Town policies related to Committees and their administration.  A formal  
meeting request will follow this e-mail. 

Once again, congratulations and welcome to NEAC!  I hope that you will be able to attend  
this meeting.

Regards,

Chrisanne Finnerty 
Council Committee Coordinator 
Legislative Services
905-953-5300, press 2, ext. 2207
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